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Dear Members and patrons of the Hills Club. We regret to inform you that 
as of tomorrow (Monday the 23rd March) the club will be closed as a result 
of the government measures to tackle the coronavirus issue. We 
understand that this is a most upsetting situation for all of us at the club. 
At this present time our main concern is with our staff members who are 
naturally feeling anxious about the situation. The club will release a further 
statement as soon as practical in the next day or two. We appreciate your 
understanding and patience. 
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